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Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow 

 
October 27, 2022 
 
Good evening PSS, Bridge, Vermilion Forks, and John Allison School Families: 
 
We would like to assure you that while cellular service continues to be disrupted in Princeton and surrounding 
areas, your child(ren) can be accessed at school by land lines if you need to connect with them.  The telephone 
contacts are as follows: 
 

John Allison Elementary:  250.295.6727  (Principal Sandee Blair – sblair@365.sd58.bc.ca) 
Vermilion Forks Elementary 250.295.6642  (Principal Barry Clark – bclarke@365.sd58..bc.ca) 
Princeton Secondary School:  250.295.3218  (Vice-Principal Crystal Larsen – clarsen@365.sd58.bc.ca) 
The Bridge Alternate Program:  250.295.3218  ((Vice-Principal Crystal Larsen – clarsen@365.sd58.bc.ca) 

 
Additionally, be reassured that all schools can reach emergency services using their phones if need be.  
 
Hopefully, things will be restored quickly for everyone. School emails are working so please do not hesitate to 
reach out that way as well if you need.  
 
As always, thank you for your patience and support.    
 

 
 
Jane Kempston, 
Assistant Superintendent  
 


